
 

 
 

 
 

Thank you to Pub Charity 
 
We would like to acknowledge PUB CHARITY, who have accepted our grant application for 
our upcoming Year 7/8 Camp. 
We are so very grateful for this grant donation as this has meant that the cost of camp is 
now significantly lowered for our students and we can provide a fantastic educational 
experience outside of the classroom for our Year 7 and 8 students, who will be heading to 
Omokoroa from 
the 4-6 December. 
 

PUB CHARITY - thank you for helping us get our students to camp. 

Year 7/8 Camp Reminders 
 

● The cost of camp is $65 per student. Payment can be made to the office and 
also via internet banking. If your child has sold chocolates, please contact 
the office to see what the cost of camp is for your child. (phone - 8848803)  

● All permission and medical forms MUST be returned to school ASAP.  
 

 


